
From:                                         Louise Corbett [Louise.Corbett@af.aurecongroup.com] 

Sent:                                           14 June 2010 14:16 

To:                                               Salomon Pienaar 

Subject:                                     RE: MCWAP Phase 1: Review of Draft EIR and Public Meetings 

  

Hi Salomon, 
  
I can’t find the EIR documents on the DWA website, only the Scoping Reports (http://www.dwa.gov.za/Projects/MCWAP/documents.aspx). Are they up yet?  
  
Could you perhaps send me the Exec Summary? 
  
Thanks 
Louise 
  
  
  
Louise Corbett   
Environmental Services  
T +27 21 481 2512  I F +27 86 667 3532 I   
E Louise.Corbett@af.aurecongroup.com 
81 Church Street, Cape Town I South Africa 
www.aurecongroup.com 

  
From: Salomon Pienaar [mailto:SalomonP@nemai.co.za]  
Sent: 10 June 2010 07:20 AM 

Subject: MCWAP Phase 1: Review of Draft EIR and Public Meetings 

  

Attention:         Interested & Affected Party 
  
Re:                   Mokolo and Crocodile (West) Water Augmentation Project (MCWAP): Notice of Review of Phase 1 Draft Environmental Impact Report and Public 

Meetings 
  
  
Dear Sir / Madam 
  
The Department of Water Affairs (DWA) commissioned the Mokolo and Crocodile (West) Water Augmentation Project (MCWAP) Feasibility Study to establish how water 
demands can be met for planned and anticipated developments in the Lephalale area. The proposed components of MCWAP include the following: 
•          Phase 1 - transfer scheme from the Mokolo Dam; 
•          Phase 2 - transfer scheme from the Crocodile River (West) to Lephalale area; and 

•          De-bottlenecking of an existing pipeline that stretches from Mokolo Dam to Lephalale. 
  
Nemai Consulting was appointed by DWAF as the independent Environmental Assessment Practitioner (EAP) to undertake the environmental assessments for MCWAP, in 
accordance with Government Notice No. R385, R386 and R387 promulgated in terms of the National Environmental Management Act (No. 107 of 1998). 
  
In accordance with regulation 58 of Government Notice No. R385, this serves as notification of the review process for the MCWAP Phase 1 Draft Environmental Impact 
Report and of the public meetings that have been scheduled to present the findings contained in this document. Further information regarding the aforementioned is 
contained in the attached notice.  
  

  

Kind Regards  
Salomon Pienaar 

  

 
Aurecon provides engineering, management and specialist technical services for government and private sector clients globally. 

  

Nemai Consulting  
Tel :      (011) 781 1730  
Fax :     (011) 781 1731  
Mobile:  073 183 1722 
Email :  blocked::BLOCKED::blocked::blocked::BLOCKED::blocked::blocked::blocked::BLOCKED::BLOCKED::BLOCKED::BLOCKED::mailto:salomonp@nemai.co.za 
Address: 147 Bram Fisher Drive Ferndale, 2194 
Postal Address: PO Box 1673, Sunninghill, 2157 

Aurecon
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